
From: alex u  

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 2:01 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: SB 835 

 

My name is Erick Urena, my address is 19297 Allison Road NE, Hubbard, Oregon 97032. 

I'm a member (Charro) of the Charreria in Oregon who with pride support our Traditions in 

Oregon and 

I'm AGAINST SB 835. 

Thank You, 

Erick Urena 

 


